
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17TH



For Halloween, the film club is screening the 1996 
cult classic, “The Craft”. If interested, stop by the 
theatre on Tuesday, October 22nd after school. 
Come out and enjoy the movie and some popcorn!



Are you interested in becoming Catholic?  St. 
Joseph’s Parish is offering an RCIA (Rite of Christian 
Initiation) program for Blessed Trinity students. If 
you are interested in participating, please scan the 
QR Code outside the Chaplain’s Office to sign up. 
Please see Mrs. Jarrett for more information.



Row, row, row your boat... right over to the library! If you 
want to try something new and be part of a crew that 
rows in sync and gets fit doing it, the BT Rowing Team 
wants you!  Join us for an information session TODAY 
during both lunches in the library. Bring your curiosity, 
and we’ll bring the fun! It’s going to be a splash! 



Attention all female hockey players. Tryouts for the Varsity Girls 
Hockey Team begin on Monday, October 28th, 3pm at the Peach 
King Centre. To be eligible for tryouts you must sign up outside 
of Room 117, complete and return the Participation Form, and 
pay the tryout fee. THE FINAL DAY TO SIGN UP IS TODAY by the 
end of the day. Please see Mr. Mercer if you have any questions. 



Yesterday the Jr. Boys Football team travelled to the swamp to take on the Lakeshore 
Catholic Gators. The boys got off to an early lead and didn't look back, to move to 3 
and 0 on the season. There were some key turnovers and interceptions on defense, 
some excellent efforts to prevent touchdowns on special teams,  and key blocks, runs, 
throws, and catches.  Shout outs to Adrian Ferro, Aiden Keus, Zach De Medeiros, Ryan 
Warren, and the whole offensive line on O. And to Gavin Mills, Aiden Weltz, Jesse 
Boreyko, Scott Eppich, and Jon Luc "Encino Man" Tersigni on defense.

The boys are in action at home next week against the St. Paul Patriots Thursday at 
1:00.

How bout them thunder!



Yesterday in cross country action, the team had some great results with 
22 runners moving on to SOSSA next Thursday. The weather was cold, but 
our runners persevered. The novice girls were first as a team with strong 
performances by Giselle, Ava, Brooklyn, Quinn, Holly and Ashley. The 
senior boys were first as a team with great efforts by all 12 members. 
Aden Hendriks earned a bronze medal, with Ayden, Matteo, Rome, Sami 
and Callum finishing with great times.  The senior girls came second, and 
Taylor Thompson came 5th in her junior race.  Practice continues tonight. 
See Mrs. Wilson in Room 221 for maps for next week. All runners not 
advancing, please return your singlets to get your deposit cheques. 



Menu options for today…

Steak & Pepper Fajita with Rice
OR

Chicken Finger Strips with Fries


